
 
 
 

  

 

Belgrade, September 19th, 2016. 

 

 

To the kind attention of 

ALL BALKAN ATHLETIC FEDERATIONS 

 

 

RE: BALKAN CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS 2016. 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Athletic Federation of Serbia, as the organizer of the, 60. Balkan Cross Country 

Championships, which will be held on November 5th, 2016. in Ćuprija, has a great pleasure to 

invite your national team to take part on this Championships. 

 

According to the ABAF Competition Regulations, LOC will cover accommodation expenses 

for each participating national team for max. 33 persons (24 athletes and 9 officials in 

principle). If the team is travelling by bus, the drivers shall not count in the above quota, but 

their accommodation shall be covered by the hosting country as well. For those teams 

arriving on the Belgrade airport, local transfers will be organized. 

 

Looking forward to host your team in Ćuprija, we are sending you our best sportive regards. 

 

 

     

 

Slobodan Brankovic, 

General Secretary 
 
 


